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03.18.2024 

Re: SRW Notice of Oversized Transformer Delivery 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

In accordance with the Sunrise Wind EM&CP we are providing you with this notice at least one 

week in advance of the oversized deliveries. The deliveries will not require road closures and no 

traffic detours are planned but the deliveries will require traffic to be paused at certain 

intersections.  Below is additional information about the deliveries and on the following page you 

will find a map of the general route of the deliveries. 

  

Travel Description: 

  

• The transformers will arrive at the Suffolk Boat Club and be offloaded from a barge onto 

the heavy haul transport trucks. The heavy haul vehicles will begin at 359 River Ave. Patchogue, 

NY and deliver to the Onshore Converter Station at 608 Union Ave, Holtsville, NY.  

  

• Police and civilian escorts will help direct and stop traffic temporarily so the trailer can 

avoid the trees and other obstructions.  

  

• The deliveries will begin at night after 7:00 pm and it is anticipated that the transformers 

will arrive early the following morning (~1:00 am). 

  

SRW Notice of Oversized Transformer Delivery:  

• Road Transport March 25, 2024 : Arriving at 608 Union Avenue March 26, 2024 

• Road Transport March 28, 2024 : Arriving at 608 Union Avenue March 29, 2024 

• Road Transport April 1, 2024 : Arriving at 608 Union Avenue April 2, 2024 

• Road Transport April 4, 2024 : Arriving at 608 Union Avenue April 5, 2024 

  

Thank you, 

The Sunrise Wind Team 

 

 

 

Use your phone’s camera to  

scan the QR code to  

sign-up for updates 
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